
 

Reading Ambassadors Meeting Minutes 

29th November at 2pm 

Present: TC, EA, SW. 

Agenda: 

• Advent Reading Challenge 

• AOB 

 

Notes 

Mrs. Hart welcomed the ambassadors to their first meeting and handed out badges. Discussed the 

purpose of the group: to promote a love of reading across school! 

Mrs. Hart shared with the group that it would be nice to have a reading event linked to Advent. 

The ambassadors discussed this and agreed the following: 

• Advent Reading Challenge to be created and sent to all children, from Nursery to Year 4; 

• Children to be encouraged to read every day of Advent and record this on a sheet. They can 

read independently, with a grown-up or listen to a story – whatever they want! 

• Everyone who takes part will receive a certificate; 

• One overall winner will be drawn out of a hat for a prize: a jigsaw and atlas and a hot 

chocolate and story session with Mrs. Hart! 

Mrs. Hart agreed to send the form and letter home by ParentMail straight after the meeting. 

 

Next meeting: 13/01/25 to look at entries and decide the winner! 


